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I am writing in support of HB3119.  It is concerning the delay of the implementation of 

the Advanced Clean Trucks Rule.  Oregon is not at all prepared to go EV.  We do not 

have the infrastructure in place.  This will impact our commerce and food supply 

throughout Oregon.  our economy will also take a huge hit and we will not be abie to 

compete with other states in supplying goods and food to the nation.  The original 

Rule is a terrible hit to Oregon.  At least SB3119 will give everyone time to try and 

figure out all the implications before going forward.  Please back SB3119. 


